
ORDER OF WORSHIP Ordinary Time
July 4, 2021

AVERAGE WEEKLY NEED:
$50,323.20
RECEIVED JUNE 27:
$58,842.42   

YOU CAN GIVE ONLINE! Simply go to   collegewes.com/give

FINANCIAL UPDATE

DOLLARS AHEAD (BEHIND):
$ -(25,196.46)
CAPITAL CAMPAIGN (Received to date):

$1,592,742.93

THANKSGIVING • We respond to God’s Word in thanksgiving and fellowship.

GATHERING • God unites us in His presence to remember the story of God.

WORD • God speaks to us through His Word.

SENDING • God blesses us and sends us out to do His mission in the world.

SCRIPTURE PRESENTATION

INVOCATION

PASTORAL PRAYER 
CALL FOR OFFERING

RESPONSE TO THE WORD

PRELUDE:  God I Look to You – Bethel Worship

CALL TO WORSHIP
            The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases; 

  ALL: 	 His mercies never come to an end

BENEDICTION & SENDING

Host Pastor: Ethan Linder 
Song Leader: Jordan Rife (guitar & vocals) 
Preaching Pastor: Steve DeNeff    
Music Team: Dave Woods (bass), Dana South (clarinet), Rob Luttrell (drums), Betsy Renbarger 
(harmonium), Daniella Joseph (piano), Abson Joseph, Christy Morgan, Gwen Diller, Naomi Diller, 
Jason Runyan, Katie Powell (vocals) 

  The Word of the Lord
All:  Thanks be to God!

SERMON: “Transitions” - Genesis 45:1-11; 46:1-7

Great Things – Phil Wickham 
Build My Life – Housefires
He Leadeth Me – Hymn #461



PRAYER REQUESTS

•	 Gary and Arlene Voorhis’ son, Vance, was admitted to the hospital in 
Kokomo with double pneumonia and diagnosed with COVID. He is 
somewhat improved and the Voorhises ask us to intercede for him, his 
wife, Trisha, and their children.

•	 Cindy (Bill) Bird’s mother, Barbara Smith, is at Lutheran Hospital and has 
been diagnosed with liver cancer. Doctors are working to stabilize her in 
order that Cindy can bring her home with hospice. Pray for all involved as 
they transition to hospice for Barbara’s care.

•	 Harold Jackson is currently hospitalized at MGH with double pneumonia.

•	 Kay Kwoczalla’s brother, David Troup, remains hospitalized in 
Massachusetts after a terrible trucking accident.

•	 Debbie Luttrull’s mother, Leone Campbell, suffered a fall recently. She 
was taken to the ER and has since been discharged. Pray for guidance as 
Leonne, family and doctors will be discussing next steps following this 
recent fall.

•	 Bob (Peggy) Bushong had a heart cath procedure this past Thursday at 
DuPont Hospital. Pray for wisdom and guidance for the specialists and 
those providing care.

•	 James Heasley was transferred to Lutheran Hospital (from MGH) with 
pneumonia and bacterial infection. Pray for healing.

•	 Splash Children’s Ministry would appreciate your joining to pray each 
whale of a prayer for the children’s ministry:

•	 God, send out workers

•	 God, deepen our roots

•	 God, fill our nets

•	 God, multiply our efforts

Unless marked for Staff & Elders only, prayer requests are shared with the CWC family. Please 
indicate private prayer requests by marking the “Staff & Elder only” on your Connect Card.

If you would like to be part of the Prayer Team which receives prayer requests via email, 
send a message to Pastor Alex (alex.mandura@collegewes.com).

Information also available at  collegewes.com

CONNECT

Our gatherings may look different these days; but we’d love to help 
you find rich, meaningful spaces of connection with God and others. 

If you’re interested in meeting with someone for coffee, finding a 
place to serve, connecting with a small group, or finding a counselor 
or spiritual director, email ethan.linder@collegewes.com.

mailto:alex.mandura%40collegewes.com?subject=
http://collegewes.com

